UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

September 14, 2017

Ms. Katie Strangis, Senior Policy Advisor
Office of Nonproliferation and Arms Control
National Nuclear Security Administration
U.S. Department of Energy

1000 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20585-1615

Dear Ms. Strangis:

Enclosed is an application from AREVA Inc., dated August 9, 2017, requesting amendment No.
02 to its existing export license (XSNM03471/01-R). The license presently authorizes the
export of low enriched and natural uranium in various forms and compositions to Zircatec
Precision Industries in Canada for use as fuel and as sample, test, and/or demonstration
material in finished fuel assemblies. These assemblies will ultimately be used as fuel in the
Bruce A Generating Station. In addition, natural uranium as residual contamination on packing
material used to ship the feed and blend material to AREVA will be returned to Cameco
Corporation and/or Zircatec Precision Industries as well.

The purpose of this amendment is to change the licensee name and licensee point of contact.
There are no changes to the terms and conditions of the existing license being requested.
Therefore, our office is processing this as a minor amendment, as part of AREVA Inc.’s transfer
of control. Once it is determined that applicable legal requirements are satisfied, the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission will issue the license.

Sincerely,

— 5. Ol

Peter J. Habighorst, Chief
Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch
Office of International Programs
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